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Supplemental Services under NCLB 
 
According to No Child Left Behind guidelines, parents that have made the choice to have 
their students remain in their home school, which has been on program improvement for 
more that two consecutive years, may have access to supplemental Services.  
Supplemental services are extended educational opportunities in math, reading and 
language arts.  These services are available to students attending a school that has been in 
program improvement for more that two consecutive years.  Priority for these services is 
based on economic disadvantage, academic need, and availability of Title I set-aside 
funds.   
 
Supplemental services are provided from educational groups outside of the school 
program.  They may provide these extended learning opportunities before or after school.  
These providers will regularly inform the parent and the teacher of the student’s progress.  
Access to these services may be provided until the funding limit for that child is reached. 
 
Supplemental service providers are approved through an application process set by the 
State Office of Education for the state of Utah.  This list of providers can be accessed 
through the State Office of Education’s web site, through the district office, or through 
the office of your home school.  Parents have the choice to select the provider they would 
like their child to participate with.  Providers have the option of not providing services to 
select geographic areas.  
 
Application forms for supplemental service are made through the office of your home 
school or on this website.  Applications must be returned to your home school office.  
The application will be processed by that school to determine eligibility for supplemental 
services.   


